S= Turtle Lake Read-a-Thon
%; February 1st - February 21st, 2024 \!!
Forms due February 23rd

Calling all Turtle Lake Snappers to join us for our annual Read-a-Thon! And, this year, we will be reading
books to raise money! Participate to raise money for our school and earn a chance to win prizes!

Pledge. Use the pledge sheet to get family and friends to sponsor you for all of the minutes you read.

Pledges can be for a set amount or for a per minute read amount.
Pledge activity is not required to participate in the Read-a-Thon.

Read. Spend time at home reading or having someone read aloud to you.
Record. Enter all reading minutes completed at home on the minutes tracking form.

Return. Turn in the completed minute tracker and pledge trackers by February 23rd for a chance to
win prizes.

Our School Goal: Read 1.5 Million Minutes!

If the school goal is reached, our principal and associate principals will dye their hair pink!

Win Prizes!

% $10 Gift Card to the TOP reader in EACH % $5 Book Fair Voucher to one student winner in
CLASSROOM EACH CLASSROOM

* $20 Gift Card to the TOP reader in the % All minute tracking forms, returned on time,
ENTIRE SCHOOL count for entry for the grand prize drawing of a

* $20 Gift Card to the TOP fundraiser in the KINDLE
ENTIRE SCHOOL % All pledge sheets, returned on time, count for

* $20 Gift Card to the TOP FUNDRAISING entry for the grand prize drawing of a KINDLE
FAMILY % ICE CREAM TREAT for classes who read

* PIZZA PARTY for classes who raise $1,500 or 40,000 minutes (1-3) or 50,000 minutes (3-5)
more!

*#Prize winners will be revealed on February 29th at an all school assembly!**

Online Options! Questions?

e For more information and electronic Have questions? Contact Michelle Morse at

. . michelle.morse @moundsviewschools.or
documents, visit 8

http://turtlelakepta.weebly.com/read-a-thon.html

e To donate online, visit Why support the Read A Thon?
turtlelakepta.memberhub.com The Turtle Lake Read-A-Thon has the potential to be the biggest
fundraiser of the year, restoring the PTA budget to pre-pandemic
levels! This means support for classroom materials, artists in
residence, on-site and off-site field trips, access to new technology,
new books for the library, the 5th grade celebration, grade level socials
and family nights, charitable projects for students and their families,
and special grade level and classroom projects. Keep an eye on Turtle
Lake social media throughout the month of February to find out how
staff use this moneu.




